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Dear Paul
 
Thank you very much for this.
 
While there is still some way for HAL to go, the CCB has seen a notable improvement in the
quantity and quality of HAL’s consumer engagement, since the establishment of the CCB.
 
HAL have been gracious to acknowledge (most recently at this week’s meeting between the CCB
and the HAL exec co), the contribution which the CCB’s scrutiny has made to this.
 
If stakeholders continue to be supportive, the CCB is happy to continue its work through the
remainder of the H7 process.
 
I can confirm that I am very happy with the performance of all CCB members, individually and
collectively.
 
With kind regards
 
Jeff
 
 

From: Whiteman Freya <Freya.Whiteman@caa.co.uk> 
Sent: 04 November 2019 15:49
To: jeffrey.halliwell@btinternet.com
Cc: Smith Paul <Paul.Smith@caa.co.uk>
Subject: CCB reappointment
 
Dear Jeff,
 
Please find attached a letter from Paul Smith regarding the reappointment of the Consumer
Challenge Board.
 
We look forward to hearing from you in due course.
 
Kind regards

Freya
 

Freya Whiteman
Senior Regulatory Policy Adviser
Economic Regulation & Competition Policy
Civil Aviation Authority

mailto:jeffrey.halliwell@btinternet.com
mailto:Paul.Smith@caa.co.uk
mailto:Freya.Whiteman@caa.co.uk



 


Civil Aviation Authority 


CAA House 45-59 Kingsway   London   WC2B 6TE  www.caa.co.uk 


 


 
Jeff Halliwell 
CCB Chair 
 
4 November 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Jeff, 
 
 
Reappointment of the Consumer Challenge Board  
 
The CAA’s Decision1 on the Terms of Reference for the H7 Consumer Challenge 
Board (CCB), set out that an initial term of 36 months would be an appropriate period 
of appointment. Given the changes to the timetable for the H7 price review and 
capacity expansion programmes, we consider it is now appropriate to consider the 
extension of the current term of the CCB.  
 
I would be grateful if you could respond to this letter, providing your views on existing 
CCB Members’ performance and confirming whether you are content with their 
reappointment until 31 December 2021 in line with the revised timetable for the H7 
review. We will also consult stakeholders regarding their views on the CCB. 
 
Once we have considered your response to this letter and stakeholders’ feedback, 
we will write to you to confirm our decision on the reappointment of the Consumer 
Challenge Board.  
 


Yours Sincerely, 


 


 


Paul Smith 
 
Group Director 
Consumers and Markets  
Civil Aviation Authority  
 
 


 


 


                                            
1 See CAP1449 paragraph 12 


 



https://publicapps.caa.co.uk/docs/33/CAP1449H7ConsumerChallengeBoardToRDecisionSEPT2015.pdf
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